
The Kentucky 4-H Youth Dairy Program 
in Kentucky is excelling across the nation 
as students are learning about the dairy 
industry in the learn-by-doing atmosphere 
4-H provides.  

The Dairy Program consists of Dairy 
Jeopardy, formally known as the dairy quiz 
bowl, where youth learn facts about all 
aspects of the dairy industry; through dairy 
judging youth learn to rank animals based 
on what the ideal dairy animal should look 
like and give oral reasons to defend their 
placings; and dairy showing is where the 
youth learn to take care of their animal 
and the responsibility that goes along with 
caring for that animal.  “We also try to teach 
some of the science behind dairy farming 
with programs like Dare to Dairy that is 
held each fall and the track we teach during 
teen conference,” said Larissa Tucker, Senior 
Extension Associate, University of Kentucky.  

Kentucky 4-H Dairy has a strong, successful 
dairy judging program.  Kentucky has won 
four national dairy judging championships 
with three of those being coached by Dr. 
George Heersche, Jr., Extension Dairyman, 
University of Kentucky.  The 2014 Kentucky 
4-H Dairy Judging Team participated in the 
Pennsylvania All-American Contest and 
placed second overall in the contest.  The 
highlight of the contest was winning the fi rst 
place team in oral reasons award and being 
presented the Harry F. Roth Rotating Trophy.  
The four person team consisted of Jacob 
Barnett, Daniel Cooper, Tyler Nichols and 
Rachel Sibert.  All four members placed in 
the top twenty individually for oral reasons.  

Currently Senior Dairy Judging Workshops 
are being held to pick the team members 
for the 2015 Kentucky 4-H Dairy Judging 

team.  The team will compete this fall at the 
National 4-H Contest and the Pennsylvania 
All-American.  The 2015 Dairy Judging 
Team will be announced at the end of 
August.  

4-Hers who are involved in the 4-H Dairy 
Program are taught how to work with 
animals, responsibility and respect.  The 
program gives them the ability to think 
on their feet and verbalize their thoughts 
in a concise manner.  “Even though the 
dairy industry itself is growing smaller in 
Kentucky, we still have a lot to off er youth 
interested in agriculture even if they do not 
come from a farm background,” said Larissa 
Tucker.  

The Kentucky 4-H Foundation, along with 
several sponsors, are proud supporters of 
the 4-H Youth Dairy Program.  Each year 
the Foundation awards the Dairy Program 
with $1,500 for travel expenses from the 
Kentucky Agricultural Development Fund 
Endowment.  Additional sponsors of the 4-H 
Youth Dairy Program include:  Farm Credit 
Mid-America, Oliver & Virginia Payne 4-H 
Dairy Endowment, Kentucky Jersey Cattle 

Club, Elanco, Kentucky Dairy Development 
Council, Louisville Area Jersey Cattle Club, 
and the Kentucky State Fair Board.  The 
Foundation extends its sincere thanks to 
these sponsors for their support in providing 
for an outstanding Kentucky 4-H Diary 
Program.
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Kentucky 4-H Youth Dairy Program Excels 

NEWS

4-Her, Taylor Graves of Boyle County, won Supreme 
Showman at the Tollsboro District Dairy Show.  

4-Her’s learning to milk a dairy cow at “Dare to Dairy”; 
a conference coming up  on October 24, 2015.  
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FOUNDATION NEWS

I have written many times in this column about 4-H alumni and the important role they need to play in 
supporting today’s Kentucky 4-H.  Kentucky has been on the leading edge in recent years in reconnecting 
alumni with 4-H, from the National 4-H Alumni Pilot to our 4-H Homecoming.

In May we introduced a new monthly feature the 4-H Alumni Spotlight.  This is our opportunity to 
highlight and honor the Kentucky 4-H Alumni that are making a lasting impact on Kentucky 4-H, in their 
communities, across the Commonwealth or around the world.  

I encourage you to join us every third Friday of the month to see who’s in the 4-H Alumni Spotlight.  The 
Alumni Spotlight appears on our website and is promoted through our social media channels, so like us 
on Facebook or follow us on Twitter and you will be reminded each month.  If you missed the fi rst three or 
at any time in the future and want to go back to see Spotlights, they will be available through our website.

The fi rst 4-H alumni to be featured was State Senator Ernie Harris, who represents the 26th district in the 
State Senate and served as State 4-H President in 1965-66.  In June it was Brent Hutchinson State 4-H Vice 
President in 1993-94 and currently the Executive Director of the Hindman Settlement School in Knott 

County, KY.  Last month, we put the Spotlight on retired Judge, Chappell Wilson from Trigg County who served as State 4-H President in 1957-
58.  This month the Spotlight will be on Kelsey Knight who is currently living in Ghanna, Africa working with AgriCorps, a Pendleton County 
4-H alumnus who served as State 4-H Secretary in 2011-12.

So mark your calendars for the third Friday of the month and join us to see who will be in the Kentucky 4-H Alumni Spotlight.  It might be 
someone you know!

Keith L. Rogers, Executive Director 

A MESSAGE FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

CLOVERVILLE WILL OFFER MORE “WOW” 
Cloverville has been the face of 4-H at the Kentucky State Fair for nearly 40 years.  Last year, 4-H 
supporters and VIP’s joined the 4-H Foundation for the Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting 
for the all new Kentucky 4-H Cloverville.  The Kentucky 4-H Foundation has added even more 
“WOW” factors to the exhibit this year and ready to present them at the 2015 Kentucky State 
Fair.  

Make plans to visit Cloverville this year from August 20-30, 2015 at the Kentucky State Fair to 
see the new additions.  You will enter Cloverville through two main entrances that have been 
revamped with a new covered porch.  As you look around, signage throughout Cloverville 
has been improved with new 3-D raised, lettering.  
Walking through the exhibit you will see new 
display cases and shelving for 4-H exhibits.  For all 
the fi nancial contributors, the Big Donor Clover is 
completely new.  

The Cloverville tradition could not continue without the sponsors of this project.  Two new 
sponsors will join us this year including Jerry D. Westerfi eld, M.D., 4-H State President 1960-1961, 
sponsoring the library, and the Kentucky Agricultural Development Fund is sponsoring City Hall.  
We also want to say thank you to our fi rst four major sponsors being:  Kentucky Farm Bureau 
sponsor of the Marketplace, Kentucky’s Touchstone Energy Cooperative’s sponsor of the General 
Store, Limestone Farm Lawn Worksite sponsor of the Farm, Lawn & Garden, and the Kentucky 4-H 
Program sponsor of the Cloverville Stage.  

“The 4-H Foundation would like to say thank you to these dedicated sponsors who have helped to bring this project to provision,” said Keith 
Rogers, Executive Director, Kentucky 4-H Foundation.  “We are excited to present the new additions to Cloverville to the 4-H family this year.”  

Cloverville hosts over 6,000 4-H projects from across the state each year.  In order to exhibit a 4-H project in Cloverville, 4-H’ers must fi rst 
compete in their county and be selected as the grand champion in the class. These grand champions advance to the Kentucky State Fair and 
are exhibited in Cloverville where they are judged on the Danish System.

The Foundation’s fund development eff orts will continue as two major sponsorships are still available and individual donations are welcome.  
Join hundreds of other 4-H supportors and honor your memories of 4-H through supporting Cloverville at the Kentucky State Fair.  

Mark your calendars to visit Cloverville August 20-30, 2015!

The Welcome Center serves as both display space and 
information center for visitors to Cloverville.

The General Store sponsored by Kentucky’s 
Touchstone Energy Cooperative’s.  
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A MESSAGE FROM THE STATE 4-H PRESIDENT

Hello Kentucky 4-H supporters, I am Calvin Andries from Franklin County and I am honored to be serving as your 2015-2016 4-H State 
President. I am glad to say that this year we have an offi  cer team with a wide range of 4-H experience. I would like to introduce this year’s 
offi  cer team and myself, along with sharing some of our goals for the 
upcoming year. 

As I have mentioned, I am Calvin Andries from Franklin County in 
District 4. I got started in 4-H with the shooting sports program. 4-H 
has taught me to learn from my experiences so I can grow to become 
a better leader, community member, and individual. This year I will be 
majoring in Wildlife Management at Eastern Kentucky University. 

Our Vice President is MacKenzie Jones who is also from Franklin County 
in District 4. Her main focus in 4-H is the livestock program. 4-H gave 
her the opportunity to explore her passion while instilling confi dence 
within her so she could become an individual and a leader. MacKenzie 
will be majoring in Pre-Veterinary Medicine at Murray State University 
this year. 

Amelia Iliohan from Hopkins County in District 7 is our Secretary. While 
in 4-H, she has always loved volunteering and helping younger 4-H 
members. 4-H has given Amelia the opportunity to step outside of her 
comfort zone, and let her gain friends and experiences that will last a life 
time. She will be a freshmen at the University of Kentucky majoring in Community and Leadership Development. 

Lastly our Treasurer, Kiernan Comer, is from Montgomery County in District 1. Kiernan’s favorite project in 4-H is the culinary challenge. 
Kiernan enjoyed getting to learn new things through 4-H that school did not off er. He will also be attending the University of Kentucky 
where he will major in Biology. 

We are excited to be able to pull from our diff erent experiences this year as we work together to help grow Kentucky 4-H. Over this next year, 
we hope to build a strong relationship with the other state boards, visit at least 60 counties to learn more about their programs and meet as 
many 4-H members that we can. Finally, we plan to create a State Offi  cer Newsletter to be sent out every month to highlight offi  cer activities, 
state boards, and upcoming state events. We are eager to start our year as your State 4-H Offi  cer Team, and are excited to help make this a 
great year for Kentucky 4-H.  Calvin Andries, State 4-H President

2015-16 4-H State Offi  cers, left to right, Calvin Andries, President, MacKenzie 
Jones, Vice-President, Amelia Iliohan, Secretary, and Kiernan Comer, Treasurer.

The Spring TSC Paper Clover Promotion results are in.  The grand total raised in Kentucky 
during the April 22-May 3 campaign was $31,760.  We topped the spring campaign of 
2014 by $1,033.  

The TSC Paper Clover campaign is a national in-store fundraiser benefi ting state and local 
4-H programming where a TSC store is located.  Nationwide the grand total raised during 
this promotion was $913,553.  The spring promotion was the eleventh campaign with TSC 
in the past six years and all together we have raised $220,056.73 in Kentucky.  

Congratulations to the top ten TSC stores 
and county’s including:  1st Place – Pike 
County, 2nd Place – Montgomery County, 
3rd Place –Harrison County, 4th Place – 
Scott County, 5th Place – Laurel County, 6th 
Place – Jessamine County, 7th Place – Grant 
County, 8th Place – Oldham County, 9th Place – 
Boyle County, and 10th Place – Harlan County.

4-H benefi ts from all donations received with 70% of the funds going back to the local and 
state 4-H communities where the donations were received.  The remaining 30% goes to the 
National 4-H Council to support the Paper Clover Campaign.  

Thank you to all who helped to make this campaign a great success.  Mark your calendar for 
the Fall TSC Paper Clover campaign on October 7-18!

TSC PAPER CLOVER - THE SPRING RESULTS ARE HERE!

Pike  County placed 1st in the TSC Spring Paper 
Clover Promotion raising $1,831.

Members of the Harlan County 4-H Club.
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BOARD SPOTLIGHT

Susie Tanner was an active 4-H member in 
Spencer County from 1988-1992 and now 
serves 4-Her’s as a volunteer.  Susie has been 
serving as a Kentucky 4-H Foundation Board 
Member since 2014.  

As a board member, Susie said “I would like 
to see the Foundation continue to grow 
corporate and individual donor support 
in order to advance, expand and enhance 
opportunities for Kentucky’s youth involved 
in 4-H programming each year.” 

Susie is the Director of Special Programs for 
Kentucky Farm Bureau Federation.  In her 
position, she coordinates and directs the 
organization’s eff orts with the KFB Education 
Foundation, scholarship program, and the 
two-year Leadership Enhancement for 
Agricultural Development (LEAD) program 
for young adults.  Susie comes to the board 
having a long interest in youth development 
and leadership programs.  “I became 
involved with the Kentucky 4-H Foundation, 
because I wanted to continue to support 
youth development for future generations,” 
said Susie.

Susie got her start in the Spencer County 
4-H from the encouragement of her 
parents and older sister.  Susie’s sister and 

mother were active in the Spencer County 
4-H Club.  “My sister was very involved in 
demonstrations and public speaking.  I grew 
up tagging along to all her events,” said 
Susie.  “My mother was also a 4-H volunteer 
and involved in various ways with our 
county 4-H activities.”  Susie participated 
in demonstrations, foods at the county 
fair and was a part of a variety act and also 
served her County 4-H Club as reporter and 
secretary.  

Susie said, “I would encourage today’s 
youth to get involved in 4-H and explore 
the programs available to them.”  Kentucky 
4-H has a variety of programs available 
for 4-Her’s of all interests ranging from 
performing arts to science and technology 
to developing public speaking skills.  The 
diff erent programs allow students the ability 
to explore their interest and future career 
interests in a “learn by doing” atmosphere.  
Susie credits 4-H for her public speaking 
skills, which have been valuable in her role 
at KFB.  

Susie has maintained her involvement 
in Kentucky 4-H because of the impact 
her mentors had on her by developing 
and honing her communication and 
organizational skills.  These skills have been 
important in her professional career.  Susie 
would urge other professionals to become 
involved with the Kentucky 4-H Foundation.  
“I would encourage others to become 
involved with the Kentucky 4-H Foundation 
to ensure that a future generation of youth 
leaders has access to programming and 
experiences to enrich their young lives,” said 
Susie.  By investing in the lives of young 
Kentucky 4-Her’s we are able “to make the 
best better!”

Susie and her husband, Dr. Brad Tanner, 
reside in Central Kentucky with their two 
sons.  They own a small farm and look 

forward to their sons being involved in 4-H. 

Susie’s involvement in Kentucky extends 
far beyond her involvement with the 4-H 
Foundation Board.  She also serves on the 
Kentucky Agricultural Leadership (KALP) 
Advisory Board, University of Kentucky Plaid 
Project Advisory Board, and Kentucky Family 
Career and Community Leaders of America 
Advisory Board.  She also volunteers at 
Lexington Christian Academy and Southland 
Christian Church in Lexington, KY.  

“Countless individuals invested in me at a 
very young age,” said Susie.  “It’s only fi tting 
that I invest in future generations of youth 
through service and involvement with the 
Kentucky 4-H Foundation.”  

Susie Tanner, Board Member 

OUR MISSION
Lead fund development for the Kentucky 
4-H Youth Development Program and 
advance support by alumni and other 
stakeholders to ensure 4-H remains a vital 
center of excellence in the Commonwealth.

KENTUCKY 4-H FOUNDATION
212 Scovell Hall, Lexington, KY 40546  |  (859) 257-5106  |  KeithL.Rogers@uky.edu

FOUNDATION STAFF Keith Rogers, Executive Director
 Tony Burnett, Administrative Assistant  
 Melissa G. Miller, Marketing & Public Relations

JOIN US ON 
FACEBOOK! 
Become a fan of the 

KY 4-H Foundation on Facebook 
and we will keep you informed about 
upcoming events and opportunities to 
get involved.

www.facebook.com/KY4HFoundation

Have you heard of 4-H 
Fridays?
Like our Facebook 
page, follow our 
Twitter feed, and 
check the website 
regularly.

Only, through our website and social 
media channels will you be able to read 
the latest blogs and maybe see a 4-H 
alumnus you know on 4-H Friday’s.

These interactive online pages are 
meant to be a place for you to engage 
with our Foundation and other alumni, 
so join the online revolution today! 
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DONOR SPOTLIGHT

JULY 1, 2014-JUNE 30, 2015

EMERALD CLUB ($25,000+)
Farm Credit Mid-America
Kentucky 4-H Youth Development
Kentucky Corn Promotion Council
Kentucky Department of Agriculture
Kentucky Farm Bureau
National 4-H Council
Tractor Supply Company

RUBY CLUB ($10,000-$24,999)
4-H/Army Youth Development Project
George A. and Ruth H. Duncan
Kentucky’s Touchstone Energy Cooperatives
Limestone Farm Lawn Worksite
Jerry D. Westerfi eld, M.D.

DIAMOND CLUB ($5,000-$9,999)
The Clifton Foundation
Kentucky Soybean Promotion Board
Kentucky State Fair Board
Monsanto Company
Time Warner Cable

GOLD CLUB ($2,500-$4,999)
Kentucky Pork Producers Association
Kroger
Lockheed Martin Corporation
Silver Dew Farms, LLC

SILVER CLUB ($1,000-$2,499)
AG & HES Alumni Association
The Allstate Foundation
Courtney Barancin
Michelle Brock
Dennis L. Cannon
Central Kentucky Ag Credit
Gil & Mary Cowles
Eastern Kentucky PRIDE, Inc.
Jake Fink
H & R Agri-Power
Paul & Jill Hall
Dr. & Mrs. Jimmy Henning
HughesNet
Dr. Charlene Jacobs
Keeneland
Kentucky Association of Extension 4-H 
     Agents

Kentucky Cattlemen’s Association
Kentucky Extension Homemakers
     Association
Kentucky Nutrition Service
Kentucky Retail Federation
Pamela R. Larson
Northwest Designs Ink
Owensboro Grain Company, LLC
Joey Pendleton
Donald & Becky Cravens Reid
Christine N. Riley
Keith & Holly Rogers
United Way of the Ohio Valley
David Wallace
Judge Chappell R. Wilson

BRONZE CLUB ($500-$999)
Ale-8-One Bottling Co., Inc.
American Dairy Science Association
Jann & John Burks
Cal-Maine Foods, Inc.
Matt Comer
Equine Medical Associates PSC
Farmers Feed Mill, Inc.
Tim & Ruth Ann Hendrick
Ralph & Fran Simms Hildabrand
Jeff erson County 4-H Council
Kentucky Veterinary Medical Association
     Foundation
Montgomery County 4-H Council
National Dairy Shrine
Select Sires, Inc.
Tosh Farms Partnership
Toyota
W. D. Hoard & Sons Co.
Ken Wheeler

PACESETTERS CLUB ($250-$499)
Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics
Aleris International, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Marc Ashby
Robert M. Bach
Alice Baesler
BCS Communications
Carter County Extension District Board
Mr. & Mrs. Charles M. Comer
Paul & Kathy Conner
Dr. Nancy Cox
CPC Commodities

Larry and Janet Curran
Elanco
Rick and Carla Hagerman
Hart County 4-H Council
Steve and Debbie Jackson
Patrick R. Johnston
Melanie W. & Steve Kelley
Kentucky Angus Association
Kentucky Association of Conservation 
     Districts
Darren and Jane Lacefi eld
Anna Lucas
Philip McCoun
Sew-A-Lot
Simpson County Extension
Bill Smith
States’ 4-H International Exchange Programs
Bob & Jill Wade
David and Jeanette Westerfi eld
Tom & Debbie Westerfi eld
Joe B. Williams

CLOVER CLUB ($100-$249)
Back Forty Farms

Mr. & Mrs. H. H. Barlow

Randall Barnett

Mr. & Mrs. Warren Beeler

Kathy P. Billingsley

Dr. Parker Ray Blevins

Jeff  & Stacy Boone

Robert S. Brashear

Ben F. & Sara Brown

Dr. Raymond Burse

Captain Clover 4-H of Kenton County

Robert & Freda Carlin

Civilian Marksmanship Program

Paul Claiborne

Joyce C. Cliff ord & Charles Duff y

Mr. & Mrs. Ronnie W. Coff man

Cors & Bassett Attorneys at Law LLC

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Costigan

KY 4-H DONORS

Kentucky 4-H Foundation
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DONOR SPOTLIGHT

Fay Crumbacker

Heath Cummins

J. Henry and Nancy Duncan

Edmonson County 4-H Council

Jewell D. Ellis

James Louis and Wilma Ellis Ewbank

Jim Fegenbush

Dee Dee Ford-Keene

Donna M. Fox

Jim Gambill

Bobby & Suzanne Gaslin

Terry & Bennie Gilbert

Carole A. Goodwin

Grant County Cattlemen’s Association

Grayson County District Cooperative Extension

     Education Fund

Judy C. Greenwell

Jimmy Hale

Lawrence and Sharon Hall

Hardin County Farm Bureau

Senator Ernie Harris

Dr. Jay Hellmann

Lina M. Hess

Carol & Guy Hollander

IV-E Sno Cones

Larry & Carol Jaggers

Paula Jerrell

Kentucky Farm Bureau 2nd District

Lewis County 4-H Council

Mr. & Mrs. Oran Little

Livingston County 4-H Council

Donita M. Lodmell

Mark Mains

Lois Manley

Glenn E. McNabb

Mr. & Mrs. John A. Medley

Mercer County 4-H Council

Cindy & Steve Moore

Drs. John & Erla Mowbray

Tiff any Mowry

Nelson County 4-H Adult Council

Robert M. O’Brien

Ossege, Combs & Mann, Ltd

Pendleton County 4-H Council

Owen Prim

Mr. & Mrs. Byron Pruitt

Pulaski County 4-H Council

Roger Quarles

Mr. & Mrs. Wendell Roberts

James F. and Toni Rodgers

Stephen and Melody Ryan

Sadie Sacks

Fred Sarver

Scott County Extension District Board

Simpson County 4-H Council

Dr. James L. Slaughter

Anna G. Smith

Sue Cravens Stivers

Janie H. Stroup

Donna Tamme

Dr. Brad & Susan Tanner

Carol Goodman Taylor

Lisa & Wally Taylor

Martha W. Thompson

The Turner Family

Jack Tyree

Dr. Ann Vail

Paul & Ruth Warner

Dr. and Mrs. Larry T. Watson

Martha J. Welch

David P. Wesley

Larry H. Westerfi eld, M.D.

Wayne G. Yates

Chandler Young

Louise W. Zachary

CONTRIBUTOR CLUB ($1-$99)
Amy P. Allen

Patrick Allen

AmazonSmile

Haley Anderson

Calvin Andries

Tate Asher

Kerri & Kean Ashurst

Katelyn Back

Alyssa Battaglia

Lexi Bergman

Della Bernardoni

Kelley Beverley

John & Barbara Boemker

Clara Leonard Bowen

Barbara S. Branstetter

Caleb Bratcher

John Brown

Sheena Brown

Tricia Brown

Detra Bryant

Payne Bryant

Terri Burch

Ron Burcham

Caldwell County 4-H Council

Caldwell County Democratic Woman’s Club

Campbell County 4-H Council

Campbell County Cooperative Extension

Billy Carder

Patrick & Elaine Carroll

Noah Carter

Brady Caudill

Phyllis Causey

The Chappell Family

Christian County Farm Bureau

Clark County 4-H Council

Allie Click

Jennifer Cocanougher

Janice Collins

Dr. Lisa P. Collins

Kiernan Comer

Josh Cook

Haley Coppage

Crawford Downing Insurance

Michael & Ruth Crawford

Carolyn & Denny Crisp

Courtney Crume

Brandon Darby

Daviess County Farm Bureau

Mr. & Mrs. Donnie Davis

Wina Dodson

Mr. & Mrs. Gary Ellegood

William A. Eversole

Farmers Bank and Trust Co.

First Southern National Bank

Ashley Foree

Lamar Fowler

Franks Sunrise Farms, Inc.

Michael & Elizabeth Gay

Marqueleta Ginter

Teresa & Joe Goggin

Green County Cooperative Extension

James Guthrie

Lisa Hagman

Sarah Hall

Hannah Harlan

Gwen & Norman Harp Jr.

Virginia Harper

Audree Harper

David S. Harrison

Paige Hart

Harland C. Hatter

Betty J. Heller-Hobbs

George R. Herbst

Shane Howard

Breanna Howell

Tim & Lori Hughes
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4-H FOUNDATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

OFFICERS
Chairperson: Pam Rowsey Larson

First Vice Chairperson:               
Melanie W. Kelley

Second Vice Chairman: Mike Bach

Secretary: Gil Cowles

Treasurer: Joey Spalding

Immediate Past Chair of the Board: 
David Wallace

BOARD MEMBERS
Mike Bach
Michelle Brock
Dennis Cannon
Gil Cowles
Paul Hall
Paige Hart
Harland Hatter
Dr. C. Jay Hellmann
Ruth Ann Hendrick
Dr. Jimmy Henning
Marci Hicks
Dr. Charlene Jacobs
Pam Rowsey Larson
Melanie W. Kelley
Joey Spalding
Jordan Stone
Susie Tanner
Susan Turner
David Wallace

MY PLEDGE
I pledge my HEAD to 
clearer thinking,

My HEART to greater loyalty,

My HANDS to larger service,

And my HEALTH to better 
living,

For my club, My community, 
My country, and My world. 

DONOR SPOTLIGHT

Mike and Belle Lady Hunt

Roberta L. Hunt

Mr. & Mrs. Brent Hutchinson

Marlona R. Ice

Amelia Iliohan

Whitney Jenkins

Romanza O. Johnson

Robert M. Jones

Jerrica Jones

MacKenzie Jones

Tyler Jones

Keeton Communications

Kentucky Poultry Federation

Frederick R. King

Meagan Klee

Keith Knapp

Brenda P. Korthaus

Cathy Kunkel-Mains & Milton Mains

Montana Lacy

Bill & Chris Lagermann

Lincoln County 4-H Council

Amber Lucas

Don Malone - Triple M Enterprise

Mammoth Cave Area 4-H Foundation

Richard Mason

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Mattingly

Kimberly Goodman May

Nancy Maynard

Alex McCay

Ester E. McCoy

Caryn McCreary

Duane and Patricia Miksch

Tim H. Mills

Douglas & Beverly Morgan

Steve & Cheryl Myers

Network for Good

Amanda Newman

Charlene North

Savannah O’Neill

Jewell & Wanda Paris

Bryant Payne

Atta T. Payton

Da Juan Payton-Kilgore

Sara Pettingill

Baylee Pharis

James Phelps

Debra S. Pleatman

Stacey L. Ramming Potts

Theresa Powell

Josh Pruitt

Ryan Quarles

Katheryn Ranta

Patrick Robinson

Jacqueline Rogers

Rowan County 4-H Council

Daniel L. Schadler

Scheden Group, Inc.

Julia Scott

Thomas E. Shartle

Pam L. & James D. Sigler

Austin Smith

Jack H. Snyder

Stephanie Snyder

Joey & Donna Spalding

Dorothy D. Sparks

Mary Rothenburger Steely

Tammie L. Stenger-Ramsey

Darrell Stillwell

Jordan H. Stone

Emily Tashjian

Mr. & Mrs. John M. Thompson III

Paul and Virginia Tucker

Susan B. Turner

Julie & Daryl Ullery

Mr. & Mrs. Michael O. Walker

Sarah Watkins

Webster County Farm Bureau

Joe & Jan Westerfi eld

Joseph & Tracey Whitfi eld

Whitley County 4-H Council

Briann Williams

Steven & Teresa Wills

Mr. & Mrs. William H. Wilson

Elijah E. Wilson

Landon Withers

Woodford County 4-H Council

Presley Woodrum

Brittnee Yates-Newton
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GENERAL 4-H NEWS

Ribbon Cutting at Feltner 4-H Camp
On May 14th members of the Kentucky 4-H Foundation, alumni, members and friends gathered 
to host a ribbon cutting of the new cabin and storm shelter complex at Feltner 4-H Camp.  The 
project was launched three years ago and today Kentucky 4-Her’s are enjoying this new addition 
to the campground.  

The Kentucky 4-H Foundation received the initial donation to begin this new addition to Feltner 
4-H Camp from Farm Credit Mid-America.  “Farm Credit Mid-America is very proud to sponsor 
this project.  This is an opportunity for us to invest in the youth of Eastern Kentucky” said Michael 
Smith, Regional Vice President, Farm Credit Mid-America.  “We as an organization hope that this 
donation leaves a lasting legacy for the youth of this state.  
Congratulations to the Feltner Camp on a wonderful new 
facility.” Altogether, 67 donors contributed over $280,000 to 
the project, these included the County programs that camp 

at Feltner, along with individuals and businesses.  The University of Kentucky, College of Agriculture, 
Food and Environment funded the balance of the complex.  The new complex can house a total of 48 
campers with a bathroom in the middle.  The storm shelter in the basement of the cabin also doubles as a 
classroom.     

 J.M. Feltner Memorial 4-H Camp covers 182 acres of scenic foothills near the Daniel Boone National Forest 
and the Levi Jackson State Park.  The camp serves 32 counties and can accommodate 294 campers and 
counselors per session in its cabins.  Camp facilities include a heated dining hall, the 5-plex multipurpose building, the shelter house, nature 
building, country store for souvenirs and snacks and a swimming pool with waterslide.  A 1 ½ acre lake provides opportunities for fi shing, 
canoeing, paddle boating, and pond studies in nature class.  The camp off ers facilities for archery, rifl ery, hiking, volleyball, basketball, 
football, tennis and a low ropes and high ropes challenge course.  
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Ribbon cutting at Feltner 4-H Camp.  

New cabin and storm shelter complex 
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